
 

 

ARGYLL & BUTE COUNCIL 
 

 

 COUNCIL  

LEGAL AND REGULATORY SUPPORT 
 

26th NOVEMBER 2020 

 

EXTRACT OF THE SPECIAL AUDIT AND SCRUTINY COMMITTEE MEETING HELD ON 

17, NOVEMBER 2020 
 

 

  
 

4. 2019-20  ANNUAL ACCOUNTS  
 
Consideration was given to a report presenting the Audited Annual Accounts of the 
Council and Charitable Trusts for the year to 31 March 2020.  The report highlighted the 
extension of the administrative deadlines for local government accounts by two months 
due to the Covid-19 pandemic.  
  
The Committee recognised the efforts of the Finance Team in pulling together the 
accounts despite the challenging circumstances they faced.   
 

Decision 

 
The Audit and Scrutiny Committee agreed to recommend to Council that the Audited 
Annual Accounts of the Council and Charitable Trusts for the year to 31 March 2020 are 
approved.   
 
 
(Reference:  Report by Section 95 Officer, dated 17 November 2020, submitted)  
 

  

   
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

 

   

 


